DECATUR COUNTY COUNCIL
March 16, 2010

The Decatur County Council opened their March 16, 2010 meeting with the following present; Ernest Gauck,
President, Larry Meyer, Rheadawn Metz, Geneva Hunt, Rose Hellmich and Kenny Owens.

Mr. Owens moved to approve the January minutes as read, Mrs. Metz seconded, motion carried.

Mr. Gauck thanked members for coming to the meeting considering there was no agenda. Mr. Gauck commented that
he had spoke to the Sheriff and it is possible that he may need additional funding for fuel at some time. Mr. Gauck also
mentioned that he felt Highway funding will need to be looked at considering the way the roads look after the winter
weather.

With no further business to come before the Council, Mrs. Hellmich made a motion to adjourn, Mrs. Metz seconded,
meeting adjourned.

Ernest J. Gauck, President
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